
 

 

Date: May 19, 2020 

To, 

The Bombay Stock Exchange (BSE Limited) 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400001 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) Mumbai — 400 051 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub.: Stop of business activity in Punjab, Delhi, Uttar Pradesh, Pune and Nashik 

 ================================================================= 

Ref.: Intimation pursuant to the provision of the regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 

Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

================================================================= 

 

 Pursuant to the provisions of the Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 this is to 

inform you that due to continuous losses in Uttar Pradesh, Punjab, Delhi, Pune and Nashik  the 

Company is decided to stop its Operations in said areas on or before June 1, 2020. 

Further Employees of the Company working in the above said areas will be eligible to work with 

the Company at different locations as decided by the Company. 

Request you to kindly take this letter on record, note the contents of the same and acknowledge 

the receipt. 

Thanking You  

Yours Faithfully 

For Raj Oil Mills Limited 

SD/- 

Ankit Kumar Jain 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 

 


